

Shenley Park

Newsletter June 2024

Tennis

The courts are almost ready to be used again.

When they are details will be on our website

The fence has been moved in to enclose the 2 courts, it was not possible to fix the third court subsidence. This area will be dug up and replaced with grass and trees next autumn time.



On the 9th June we celebrated D Day with a picnic in the park, a joint event with Shenley Parish Council. Sun 9th June, 3-6pm. Thank you to all involved and those that came to enjoy the music and bouncy castles. See the parish council facebook page for pictures of the day.



Next event

Sunday 22nd June sees the start of our open air in the Walled Garden The importance of Being Ernest by The Pantaloons, 7pm bring a picnic and something to sit on or use our plastic chairs. Dogs welcome on a short fixed lead.

EVENTS – Shenley Park

Enjoy the park.